
                 Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 12th March 2021 

 

                        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Settling In 

It has been a fantastic full week back at school for all children. It is such 

a pleasure and privilege to see and hear all of them as they settle back 

into school life. I know the class staff have been so impressed with how 

the children have tackled their learning and re-established their 

friendship groups. I imagine parent/carers may have experienced mixed 

emotions about the return to school ranging from missing having your 

youngsters at home with you to relief! 

Morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up is working extremely well – 

very many thanks to all of the family grown-ups who are helping this to 

happen. 

I will be asking one teacher per week to share the learning from their 

class in the newsletter. This week is the turn of Class 6 and I hope you 

enjoy having this insight into one of our classes. 

Have a good weekend everyone and I look forward to seeing you next 

week. 

Helen Comfort 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

   
  
 

w/e 12th March 2021 
 
Class 1 – Ruby 
Class 2 – Melissa 
Class 3 – All of Class 3 
Class 4 - Charlotte 
Class 5 – Teddy 
Class 6 – Ashleigh 

 

 
 

Week commencing 15th March 2021   
    

Monday, 15th March – Class 4 Forest School sessions all week  
                                                               
 

 
 
                                               
                                                
 

 

The Week Ahead! 

Star Awards 
 

Lunch Menu: Week 1 

 

                           

                         
 
 

We think it's good being back at school because we can see friends and 

learn with our teacher as well as play with our friends at break and 

lunch. We have all enjoyed learning with the social aspect of being in 

school again. Also we have spent more time putting hard work into our 

enjoyable learning. In maths we have been learning about the volume 

of 3D shapes. In English, we made stick puppets out of cardboard from 

our story 'Smok the Dragon of Wawel' which is a Polish story. It was fun 

to do some arts and crafts! 

 

By Reece, Violet, Henry and Zach.  

 

Message from Class 6  

 

 

 

 
Children or staff with any of the three 
symptoms of Covid:  

 a new continuous cough; 

 a fever; 

 a change in taste or smell 
are to stay at home and isolate, as must the 
rest of their household. They should get a 
Covid test. 
Children and staff must also stay at home and 
isolate if a member of their household has any 
of these symptoms until the outcome of a 
Covid test is known and follow advice 
accordingly. 

To get a test go online to: 
nhs.uk/coronavirus  OR 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/ OR 

Telephone 111 
 

Keeping School Informed  
If your child tests positive for Covid you must 
immediately inform the school – by telephone 
on 01304 852639 during the school day. If you 
get a positive result at the weekend, during 
the evening or in a school holiday please email 
secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk            

 

Coronavirus Symptoms  
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